cost.



QUEEN ANNE'S GATE LONDON SWIH 9AT

19 February 1987

Dear Micholar,

RADIO GREEN PAPER

Thank you for your letter of 17 February about the suggestion in paragraphs 5.4 - 5.6 of the Green Paper that S4C should take over the frequencies now used by BBC Radio Cymru to broadcast in Welsh.

The proposal was put in neutral terms, and we had a genuinely open mind in regard to it. In the light of your views, however, I had no hesitation in agreeing to remove the paragraphs in question, retaining only the sentence that there is no obvious reason to disturb the arrangements for broadcasting in Wales.

2000, 2001.

The Rt Hon Nicholas Edwards, M.P.

BRODDERSTING Negotation PTZ

